
From: Inez Andrews  
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 1:15 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Energy efficiency plan DE 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To the PUC,   
 
For the sake of my friends and neighbors, who have been introduced to the NH Saves Program 
through grassroots presentations of the program, and who have qualified to take advantage of it, 
please approve the 2024-2026 triennial energy efficiency plan.   
The quality work performed by the NH contractors, and in my case, Shakes to Shingles, and my 
realized savings, has helped me year round. 
 
Our Green Sanctuary group of Unitarian Universalists along with the City of Laconia and the 
Congregational church hosted a Button-Up Workshop this past March at the Library that was standing 
room only.  Another Workshop was given again at the Laconia Library in early Fall. Attendees were 
from all the surrounding communities. 
 
Approval of the triennial energy efficiency plan is essential for we taxpayers and ratepayers. 
 
Inez Andrews 
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